





Our Ref: DR/cj

Your Ref:

13 March 2013

Committee for the Environment NI Assembly

For the attention of Roisin Mooney

Dear Sirs

## **Proposed Planning Bill**

I am writing in response to your email of 26 February 2013 requesting the Council's written comments on the proposed Planning Bill.

I wish to inform you that the Council has already submitted a response in respect of the Planning Bill when it had been initially published, by the Department, for consultation. The Council do not have any further comments to make in respect of the Bill.

Yours sincerely

Desmond Reid

**Director of Regulatory Services**